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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
August 15, 2025 

 
 

Restricted Use of 700 block of Zuehl Road in Precinct 4 
 

GUADALUPE COUNTY, TX—The Guadalupe County Road and Bridge Administrator Doug Burnside 

determined the need for restricted use of Zuehl Road, approximately the 700 block just south of IH10 in 

precinct 4, due to extensive slope erosion from the July 4 flooding and overflow of Cibolo Creek. The 

extensive damage has made the roadway unsafe, and restricted use of the road is required until further 

evaluation can be completed. Traffic signs are in place to detour traffic to utilize surrounding roads such 

as FM 2538, S. Santa Clara, and Gin Road. 

 

We ask all drivers to coordinate their commute accordingly. Thank you for your patience while we work 

on this portion of Zuehl Road. 

 

 What:  The 700 block of Zuehl Road, maintained by Guadalupe County, was impacted by flood 

  waters, eroding an area of the road deemed unsafe for use 

When: Monday, August 18 – Wednesday, October 1 

Where: 700 block of Zuehl Road in Guadalupe County, Pct. 4, just south of IH 10 

Who:  Guadalupe County Road & Bridge Department at (830) 303-8858.  

GUADALUPE COUNTY 

Public Information Officer 

Media Contact: Carmen Davila 
Public Information Officer  

(830) 303-4188, Ext. 3304 I C: (830) 557-8727 
Carmen.Davila@GuadalupeTX.gov 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Map: Zuehl Road, 700 block, restricted use. Detour routes, FM 2538, S. Santa Clara, and Gin Road. 
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